City Of Charlotte Department of Public Works

Memo

To: Gregg Guetschow, City Manager

From: Amy E. Gilson, P.E., Director of Public Works

Date: December 19, 2018

Re: Bids for Ferric Room Demolition

Bids were received on Wednesday, December 19, 2018 for demolition of the old ferric equipment at the wastewater treatment plant. The following bids were submitted:

Franklin Holwerda Company \$ 19,998.00

Allied Mechanical \$ 20,160.00

Skye Contracting Company \$ 25,800.00

T. H. Eifert Mechanical \$ 39,640.00

RCL Construction Company \$ 48,890.00

Each bidder has reviewed the work required. We have worked with Franklin Holwerda Company successfully in the past on various projects. Therefore, I am recommending that the contract be awarded to Franklin Holwerda Company.

Please let me know prior to the council meeting if you have any questions.

cc: Ginger Terpstra, City Clerk